« PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

NS

Many thanks to Terry Stratton and Contra Costa G.C. for
hosting our September meeting and the ''roasting' of Bill
Davis. Thanks to all the guests who participated in the
program, and congratulations to Bill Davis on his
outstanding career at U.C, Davis and on his retirement. You
will be remembered for many things; the TARP Program,
ASILOMAR, the Certification Program, sands and drainage, and
the help you gave to many of us. Good luck in the future.

Your Association dues for the upcoming year will be in
the mail in October. Please pay them promptly and complete
the information neccessary to keep the records updated.

Congratulations to Ali Harivandi for being named to the
Technical Advisory Committee for the GCSA of America,

Congratulations and many thanks to Bob Cox on his first
issue of "Thru the Green''. I believe you did an admirable
job due to the work involved, Keep up the good work. If
you have articles, want ads, or other pertinent information
for the newsletter please contact Bob Cox, CGCS, 79 Cassia
Court, Hayward 94544 or phone (415) 538-7898,

See you in Turlock for the joint meeting with Central.




